
Jason Sullivan 

From: Keith Megginson [keith.megginson@ncmail.net]

Sent: Sunday, September 30, 2007 2:15 PM

To: jason.sullivan@ncmail.net; 'Kay Everage'

Subject: FW: Baycorp Conditional Use Permit Extension (On Monday's Agenda)
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Dear Commissioners: 
  
At your last meeting, you took up consideration of the request of Baycorp Development, Inc. for a two year extension of its 
conditional use permit for a bank site at the corner of 15-501 and Manns Chapel Rd. 
  
Commissioner Vanderbeck expressed favor toward the request because he did not think it favorable to have an existing 
conditional use district without a permit.  Commissioners Barnes and Cross, to my recollection, were in favor of the 
request.  Commissioner Lucier suggested that the request be postponed to the next meeting and a motion to that effect 
was passed. 
  
The planning staff is recommending in favor of the requested extension. 
  
The original conditional use permit was approved in October of 2005 by a unanimous 5-0 vote and specifically provided 
for the opportunity to request an extension.  With the impending expiration, despite significant effort, the developer is hard 
pressed to sign a tenant or buyer. 
  
We have not been made aware of any issues or concerns with the request. 
  
We respectfully request that the Board approve the requested extension. 
  
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Nick Robinson (cell: 919-545-1767) 
  
  
IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. 
tax advice contained in this communication (or in any attachment) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be 
used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or 
recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed in this communication (or in any attachment). 
  
 
Nicolas P. Robinson 
Bradshaw & Robinson, LLP 
P.O. Box 607 
128 Hillsboro Street 
Pittsboro, NC 27312 
919-542-2400 
(f) 919-542-0496 
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